
From: noreply@granicusideas.com <noreply@granicusideas.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 28, 2018 9:17 AM 
To: Ann Yang <anny@hermosabch.org> 
Subject: New eComment for City Council Meeting (Closed Session - 6:00 PM and Regular Meeting - 7:00 
PM) 
 

  

New eComment for City Council Meeting (Closed 
Session - 6:00 PM and Regular Meeting - 7:00 PM)  

Jon Starr submitted a new eComment. 

Meeting: City Council Meeting (Closed Session - 6:00 PM and Regular Meeting - 7:00 PM) 

Item: 5b) REPORT 18-0532 CONTINUED HEARING ON NUISANCE ABATEMENT OF 
PROPERTY AT 725 CYPRESS - CONSIDERATION OF MEASURES TO ABATE THE PUBLIC 
NUISANCE ACTIVITIES (Community Development Director Ken Robertson) 

eComment: My name is Jon Starr, my business is located at 643 Cypress Avenue, adjacent to 
CrossFit Horsepower. I have not experienced any noise related to the gym activity. CrossFit 
Horsepower has been a great neighbor. I do not believe they are a public nuisance.  

View and Analyze eComments  

 

 

http://email.granicusideas.com/c/eJwtjcsKwyAURL8m7hrMvZrowkU3_Y1yfdXQaiSmi_brayEwcGA4w3izcI1sNdIquUitSEi0d2EnIMddRBWD5oBqdnwQnL7U6qXVQM93ncZM64slA9GTQyU8hAiTiOit8nbRFrkAlDN7mXQcdcDrALeec5_CnrdG47Y_ekk-r6UzuC3nUI7GdkOlfPrrKVqX_u4Prn44lw

